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NEW KIDS MINISTRY
CLASSROOMS ARE
NOW OPEN IN-PERSON

We are excited to announce that we have opened two additional classrooms! Our
Nursery is now open at both services. On October 3rd we will be opening a 4th & 5th
grade classroom at the 11 a.m. service.

As we continue to do our best to navigate the current season, we will continue to
provide Kids Church to our kiddos in person every Sunday during both services and
additionally, continue to provide our online content for our families who feel more
comfortable having Kids Church at home.  

In  person & Onl ine  Avai lab le

HERE'S
WHAT'S NEW

IN THIS ISSUE:
Fal l  Fest iva l  2021

Save the Date! We will be having a Fall Festival on
October 30th from 6:30-8 p.m. There will be
games, snacks, activities, and a costume contest.
We will need volunteers so please reach out to
kidsmionsitry@calvarynexus.org if you are
available- hope to see you there!

mailto:kidsmionsitry@calvarynexus.org


"Love the Lord your God

with all your heart and with

all your soul and with all

your strength. These

commandments that I give

you today are to be on your

hearts. Impress them on

your children. Talk about

them when you sit at home

and when you walk along

the road, when you lie down

and when you get up.."

We are looking forward to all the
things God has planned in Kids
Ministry during this Fall Season! We
know this has been a challenging time
for many, but we are hopeful God has
shown His promises to you all. We
have seen Him work through our Kids
Camp in July, our Park N Plays on
Wednesdays, Chosen Mid Week Group
on Thursdays, through our online and
in-person Kids Church on Sundays. We
are excited to see the fruit of our Fall
Festival in October!  

A MESSAGE FROM THE
TEAM
by  Chris t ina  Rodriguez ,  KM Director  &  
Lizet te  Halcomb,  KM Ass is tant  Director

We invite you all to come alongside us
and pray for our Ministry. We are
currently praying for more volunteers
on Sundays during Kids Church,
protection for our families as they
continue to disciple their kiddos, and
for our staff to continue on the path
God has for us.We love you all and we
are praying for you daily. If you have
any prayer requests, we'd love the
opportunity to pray with you. Feel free
to send in your prayer requests to
kidsministry@calvarynexus.org. 

Deuteronomy 6:5-7


